
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Although these are strange times for us at the moment we feel very strongly that some things should remain 

constant and therefore we will be sending out a weekly newsletter. I would like to say a huge thank you to all of 

the wonderful staff at Badger Hill. It has been a tricky few weeks and they have been supportive and positive in 

equal measures. They also want to help in any way they can. Parents and children have also been fantastic. It is 

really lovely to see everything you are doing at home and staff love communicating with you! Please keep it up. 

Finally stay safe and we cannot wait to welcome you all back to Badger Hill Primary.  

Mrs Whittingham 

Communication 

Currently we are running a skeleton staff in 

school and we are not able to answer the 

telephone. The phone has been diverted to 

Mrs Snarr and Mrs Mackenzie and they will 

answer messages ASAP. Emails will also be 

answered in the same way (don’t worry if you 

receive an office closed message, they will be 

checked regularly). You can also use my email 

to contact school. 

Details are as follows: 

01904 555225 

office@badgerhill.pmat.academy 

head@badgerhill.pmat.academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter is also a fantastic way to keep in touch and it is 

really lovely to see all of your responses and pictures! 

Twitter details are below: 

 

@BadgerHillEYFS 

@BadgerHillY1 

@BadgerHillY2 

@BadgerHillY3 

@BadgerHillY4 

@BadgerHillY5 

@BadgerHillYork6 
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